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Friday, 1 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children, 

We hope that you have had an amazing break and looking forward to the new school year. Just to reassure 

you we are open as normal on Monday and we are not affected by Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete 

(RAAC).  

The teachers have planned lots of amazing lessons, visits and experiences for this year and we know the 

children are going to have another fabulous year with their new grown ups! 

When you return on Monday you will see that the building works has very nearly finished and that we will 

have access to all of the new parts of the building and the playground.   I wanted to send you some photos, 

but we still have lots of builders finishing off the last bits of moving and decorating.  We will, however, show 

you around the building on Monday morning, so you can see all of the wonderful new spaces that have been 

added to our school.  Parents, you will be able to see the new parts of the building when you have your meet 

the teacher meetings, however, I am also hoping to be able to send you all some photos on Monday evening.   

Pick Up and Drop off Points Next Week 

All classes (years one to six) will be met by their teachers on the top playground on Monday morning at 

8:40am.  We will continue with this for the week.  Years one and two will be collected at the end of the day 

from their classroom doors and years three to six will go back to being collected from the top playground. 

PE Days for Week Commencing Monday 4 September Only  
(final PE days will be issued next week to you by class teachers) 

 

Class Day 1 Day 2 

Cherubs – Year One Wednesday 6 September Friday 8 September 

Unicorns – Year Two Wednesday 6 September Friday 8 September 

Pegasus – Year Three Tuesday 5 September Friday 8 September 

Giants – Year Four Tuesday 5 September Thursday 7 September 

Dragons – Year Five Wednesday 6 September Friday 8 September 

Hippogriffs – Year Six Tuesday 5 September Friday 8 September 

 

Meet the Teacher Dates 

Class Date Time 

Pixies – Reception Thursday 12 October 2:40pm 

Cherubs – Year One Thursday 7 September 9:00am 

Unicorns – Year Two Thursday 7 September 2:40pm 

Pegasus – Year Three Wednesday 13 September 2:40pm 

Giants – Year Four Friday 8 September 9:00am 

Dragons – Year Five Thursday 14 September 9:00am 

Hippogriffs – Year Six Friday 8 September 2:40pm 
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Homework  

Homework will be set from week commencing 11 September for years one to six.  Teachers have asked that 

this now is completed in homework books that will be sent home rather than Google Classroom. We will be 

re-launching our reading and TTR challenge on Monday 11 September, children will be sent home with their 

new grid. 

Clubs 

A little reminder that all our Autumn Term clubs were issued in July. If you have not already done so, please 

contact the clubs asap if you would like to book a space. 

Forms 

Please can we ask that all photo consent forms are returned this week that were issued before summer break 

and if relevant, updated data forms and AUP’s for those children that have moved from Reception to KS1 

and Year 2 into KS2. 

We are really looking forward to seeing all our lovely children back on Monday. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss James  
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


